
 
File No : TS/248/GC/2023         26 June 2023 

 

Dear Vibha Singh, 
Delhi Public School  
Rohini, New Delhi 

mail@dpsrohini.com 

 

Greetings from TERI School of Advanced Studies !   

 

Dear Madam, 

  

As you may be aware that The TERI School of Advanced Studies (SAS) is a higher education institution that 

was granted the Deemed-to-be-University status under Section 3 of the UGC Act, 1956. TERI SAS has been 

undertaking research and environmental education initiatives to build capacity of students and youth on various 

themes of sustainable development, adopting an inter-disciplinary approach and incorporating the most 

contemporary, research-based contents into the curriculum since its founding in 1999. Being a pioneer of 

sustainability education in India, TERI SAS has emerged as one of the most prestigious and unique institutions in the 

country that aspires to contribute globally by serving society as a Centre of Advanced Studies. It trains students in 

different themes related to sustainability such as environmental studies, climate science and policy, renewable energy 

among others.  

  

2. I am writing to you to bring to your kind notice that we are launching four-year undergraduate programme 

(FYUP) and five-year postgraduate programme (FYIPP) dual degree programme from the forthcoming academic 

session beginning from August 2023 in the following disciplines:  

  

 1.            Data Science (FYIPP) 

 2.            Environmental Studies (FYIPP) 

 3.            Economics (FYUP) 

 4.            Business Administration (FYUP)  

 

3. All the programmes have been designed in accordance with the National Education Policy (NEP) 2020 and 

the recent guidelines issued by the University Grants Commission with in-built choices of multiple entry and 

multiple exit options mapped with employability opportunities. The eligibility and admission criteria for the above 

programmes is available on our website: https://terisas.ac.in/   

  

4. I look forward to your support in encouraging students who have just passed out, 12th grade to apply to 

various programmes at TERI SAS. I would appreciate it if you could circulate this mailer to concerned interested 

students (12th grade, 2023 pass out) from your school to consider applying to the various academic programmes of 

their interest. Your support and interest in TERI SAS shall motivate us to strive harder to continuously improve and 

grow. Looking forward to hearing from you. 

   

Application details are at: https://terisas.ac.in/individualcourseregistrations.php   

   

For any query or clarification, kindly contact us at: admissions@terisas.ac.in or call at 71800222.  

 

 

 

                    

                               

            Col B Venkat 

Registrar 

TERI School of 
Advanced Studies 
10, Institutional Area 
Vasant Kunj 
New Delhi – 110 070 

Tel. 7180 0222 
E-mail       registrar@terisas.ac.in 

Fax 2612 2874 

                 India +91 • Delhi (0) 11 

Web         www.terisas.ac.in 

(Deemed to be University) 
 
(established under Section 3 of the UGC Act, 1956)  
Accredited by NAAC 

https://terisas.ac.in/
mailto:admissions@terisas.ac.in

